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Gobinath Athappan

Chief Executive Officer

Wednesday, 18 March 2020

Dear Valued Customers, Policyholders and Business Partners,

ANNOUNCEMENT BY THE PRIME MINISTER OF MALAYSIA ON NATIONWIDE 

MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER FOR THE PERIOD FROM 18TH TO 31ST MARCH 

2020 DUE TO CORONA VIRUS, COVID-19 OUTBREAK

The Prime Minister of Malaysia made a nationwide public announcement on 16th

March 2020, that the country will be enforcing the Movement Control Order starting 

from Wednesday, 18th March 2020 until 31st March 2020.  This action is deemed 

necessary to curb and control the Covid-19 pandemic.

The Pacific Insurance Berhad will continue to operate on the basis of Business 
As Usual for all our Offices Nationwide during the period specified in the 
Movement Control Order unless there are new directives that are being put in 
place to control the Covid-19 pandemic.

Safety for everyone is always our foremost priority and all our employees receive 

regular updates of the Covid-19 situation, including advices from the health 

authorities, to ensure their wellbeing at all times.

As always, please rest assured of our “Speed, Service and Tender Loving Care” 
at all times. 

Please feel free to contact our Head Office or Branch Personnel should you have any 

queries and visit our website at www.pacificinsurance.com.my for the latest updates. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Please take care and stay safe.

Healthy Regards,

Gobinath Athappan

Chief Executive Officer


